Dear Parents,
On Wednesday 4th October, all children in classes 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be taking part in the Penistone Schools Cross Country Run. The children have been preparing for the event in their PE time at school and with the daily mile. The Run is in school time and starts at 1.40pm, but please note that children will return to school, slightly late, at approximately 3.30pm. The Run will take place on the show ground behind Tesco, so we will be walking along the trail to and from the event. We will be taking part whatever the weather and would like children to come to school dressed in their running gear. Weather depending, this should be plain shorts, or track suit bottoms with a plain white T-shirt under their school sweatshirt, wherever possible. Children will be responsible for carrying and looking after their own water bottle. Dinner time arrangements are as normal.
All parents/carers are welcome to come along to watch and support. Approximate times of the races are:

· 1.40pm 	Y3 
· 2 pm	Y4
· 2.20pm	Y5 
· 2.40pm	Y6
· 3.00pm	Presentation

Thank you 
Mrs Exley
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